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Statement from Senator Chris Dodd on the Confirmation of 

Danny Marti as U.S. Intellectual Property Enforcement 

Coordinator 

WASHINGTON, DC – Today, the Senate confirmed the Administration’s nomination for U.S 

Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator, Danny Marti. The following is a statement 

from Senator Chris Dodd, Chairman and CEO of the Motion Picture Association of America, 

Inc.:  

“We congratulate Danny Marti on his confirmation as U.S. Intellectual Property Enforcement 

Coordinator (IPEC). We look forward to working with Mr. Marti in his new capacity to ensure 

that America’s IP framework remains a robust and steady force for promoting economic growth, 

creativity, and innovation in today’s digital age." 

About the MPAA 

The Motion Picture Association of America, Inc. (MPAA) serves as the voice and advocate of 
the American motion picture, home video and television industries from its offices in Los 
Angeles and Washington, D.C. Its members include: Walt Disney Studios Motion Pictures; 
Paramount Pictures Corporation; Sony Pictures Entertainment Inc.; Twentieth Century Fox 
Film Corporation; Universal City Studios LLC; and Warner Bros. Entertainment Inc. 
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